PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF PHENIX CITY, ALABAMA,
WILL MEET WITH MEMBERS OF THE AUBURN UNIVERSITY MASTER OF COMMUNITY PLANNING
AT 10:00 A.M., EASTERN TIME, WEDNESDAY, MAY 4, 2022 IN THE MAX WILKES FELLOWSHIP HALL
OF THE MARTIN IDLE HOUR PARK COMMUNITY CENTER, 3743 MOON LAKE DRIVE, PHENIX CITY,

ALABAMA. THERE WILL BE A PRESENTATION REGARDING PHENIX CITY PROJECTS.

SAID MEETING IS OPEN TO THE PUBLIC.
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